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January 15, 2019

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Dear Secretary Burgess:

Enclosed please find a revised Statement of New York City Gas Relocation Credit issued by
KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“Company”), submitted in compliance with
the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York (“Commission”):

New York City Gas Relocation Credit Statement No. 8
To PSC No. 1-GAS
Effective: February 1, 2019

The statement shows the credits for reimbursements by the City to the Company for support and
protection, replacement, and relocation of gas mains disturbed by projected funded by New York
City Municipal Water Finance Authority. This New York City Gas Relocation Credit
(“NYCGRC”) is provided to all firm gas customers in the Fifth Ward of Queens County on
February 1 of each year. For Calendar Year 2017, there were no reimbursements by the City to
the Company for purposes of the NYCGRC. Therefore, the statement submitted herein reflects a
$0.00 credit.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dawn M. Herrity

Dawn M. Herrity
Principal Program Manager
Strategy & Regulation

Dawn M. Herrity

Principal Program Manager
Strategy & Regulation
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